Re: Proposed West Side Tennis Club
Victoria Park, Galt

A S 2 P e A I

To Parents of the Area:

Perhaps you have read reports that a group of parents near Victoria
Park are anxious to organize a Tennis Club, No doubt, if you have
thought about it, you will agree that there is a very pressing need for
additional tennis facilities in the City and more particularly on the
West Side where, at present, none exist for our many young people.

Recently, the Parks Board approved a site for the location of e
courts in Victoria Park, in the low area, west of the Park Pavilion,
Estimates are being requested for the installation of two full-sized
asphalt courts with proper drainage and surrounded by an appropriately-
high, chain~link fence, A preliminary figure of ,900 is being con-
sidered, A group of parents, who are interested in providing the courts
fog their children to take instruction and enjoy this delightful game,
hawe met to discuss and work out the initial phase for such an under-
taking.

Would you, as a parent, be interested in participating in this
project? In order to learn if there are sufficient people willing to
join and thereby assure the financing, would you take a "family"
membership costing $25,00 for the year 1962°? Certa&n families, where
there are a number of young children, might—iee&etncianod=%o reserve
such a membership for two or more years and this advice would be
welcomed,

May we have a decision irom you within the next ten days? A

ietter, aadressed to me at 31 Fourest Road, would assist the Committee
in its future planning.

Yours cordially,



